
Schedule of Services  
 

    Sunday AM Bible Study            9:45 AM 
 

   Sunday AM Worship               11:00 AM 
 

   No Sunday PM Service                 
  

   Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study  10:00 AM   

    

   Wednesday PM Bible Study     7:00 PM 

    We welcome all who are here today. 
 

      If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.   
      Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the  pew in front  
      of you) so we may have a record of  your visit.  Later in the  
      service we will pass around a collection plate.  As a  visitor  
      you are obviously not expected to give but we would like for  
      you  to place the Visitor Card in the collection plate.   Thanks. 

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium up the stairs for infant care. 

Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent during worship. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

March 10, 2019 
 

Mark Dailey,  evangelist 
(716)  754-2752 

 

minister@lasallechurchofchrist.org 

 

La Salle  
church of Christ 

 

A place of worship and healing. 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY  14304 

 

(716)  283-1214 
 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 
 

We offer a free Bible Correspondence Course 



Prayers    In our prayers let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, and thank Him for His blessings.  
 

Butts & Edie Sumner   Let’s keep them in our prayers as they deal with health issues. 
 

Bruce Brink had a thyroid ultrasound recently.  He mentioned last Sunday that everything came back OK. 
 

Lisa Nichols has been dealing with migraines. 
 

Joanne Morden is being treated for dog bites received while on vacation in Alabama.   
 

James Hall, Jr, Bev McArthur’s younger brother, is scheduled for back surgery tomorrow. 
 

Ben, Diane & Linda’s brother in law, has throat cancer and will be going to Pittsburg soon for treatment. 
 

Diane Alvarez, age 67 and a friend of Louella Hopkins, has macular degeneration and is hoping to be able to take 
advantage of a new procedure being done in Pittsburg, PA. 
 

Allen, Ruth Knepp’s son, is dealing with a shoulder problem. 
 

Cindy Paden Lewis, a former member here and now living in Texas, will begin chemotherapy soon. 
 

Let’s pray as we continue our preacher search process. 
 

Also 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s not only remember those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s remember to pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  
(Scott Forney, Robert Horrace, Anna Brink) 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Upcoming Events    (Lord willing)  
       
 

Mar. 16    Ladies Day at Horseheads church of Christ.  See posting. 
 

Mar. 17    Men’s Business Meeting           
 

Mar. 23    Ladies Day at Northside church of Christ in Rochester.  See posting. 
 

Mar. 24    Great Lakes Christian High School Chorus - here - 6 PM 
 

Mar. 31    Area Wide 5th Sunday Singing hosted by Amherst church of Christ 
 

Condolences     
 

Noreen Andrews, of the Amherst congregation, fell Monday and was taken to Kenmore Mercy.   
She had no fractures but was weak and had an infection.  She passed away Wednesday morning.   
Let’s pray for her family, friends, and loved ones.  The funeral service was yesterday. 

Serving  Today 

Announcements           Mark Dailey  

Song Leader                 Rodney Jones  

Direct Communion     Wayne Carter 

Serve                             Mark Dailey  

Serve                             Ron Cameron  

Serve                             Doug Flanagan  

Clean Trays                  Joan Campbell-Cook  

Classes and Sermon 
 

Sun. AM Adult Bible Study      Hebrews 
 

Sermon Topic Today:  Faith in God and Prayer (part 1)  
 

Scripture Reading:       Mark 11:21-26 
 

No Sun. PM  Service  
 

Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study   10 AM at the building. 
        
Wed. PM  Bible Study              1st  Kings 

Security 
 

If you are interested in being on the security team please see the signup sheet posted in the back. 
If you have questions please ask Ray McArthur.   

Thank You Card 
 

Please see the “Thank You” card from Care -N- Share Food Pantry in Ransomville that is posted in the back. 

Where Are You Going? 
 

A quaint inscription was found on a gravestone in  
an old British cemetery not far from Windsor Castle.  
It read: 
 

P a u s e ,  m y  f r i e n d ,  a s  y o u  w a l k  b y ;   
A s  y o u  a r e  n o w ,  s o  o n c e  w a s  I .   
A s  I  a m  n o w ,  s o  y o u  w i l l  b e .   
P r e p a r e ,  m y  f r i e n d ,  t o  f o l l o w  m e !  
 

A visitor read that epitaph and added these lines: 
 

To  follow  you  is  not  my  intent,  
Until  I  know  which  way  you  went! 
 

That is a good thought, isn’t it? 
Where are you going when life ends? 

A nearsighted minister glanced at the note that Mrs. 
Jones had sent to him by an usher. The note read: 
 

"Bill Jones having gone to sea, his wife desires the prayers  
of  the congregation for his safety." 

 
Failing to observe the punctuation, he startled his  
audience by announcing: 
 
 

"Bill Jones, having gone to see his wife,  
desires the prayers of  the congregation for his safety." 

Thank You 
 

Emily Sestack, Sherry Carter’s cousin in DE, thanks the Ladies Class for the card she recently received from them. 


